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APRIL RECRUTIMENT - 31 PARTICIPANTS

New wristband

Introducing our new, bright yellow RELAXED arm wristband! If you would like us to send

you some, please contact the Tight K team. 

@TightKstudy

If you have any questions relating

to the Tight K trial, please email 

 us at tightk@LSHTM.ac.uk

C O N T A C T  U S

Welcome to the team at Basildon Hospital. We now have 13 sites on board.

Distribution of participants recruited across sites in April 2022 

We would like to say an extra special thank you for your hard

work over the past few months. We are starting to see some

positive signs that we are regaining momentum, and that

recruitment numbers are recovering. 

We know there continue to be barriers to recruitment and the

trial team  are in the process of arranging meetings with sites to

give us a better understanding of some of the challenges you

are facing and how you are working to overcome these issues.  
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P A R T I C I P A N T S

We are 53

participants away

from the 25%

milestone and there

is a prize for the site

that recruits the

421st participant!


